

Dear Junior and Senior Class Parents,

We are reaching a critical time and need to know who is available to volunteer for the After-Prom.

As you know, After-Prom is an event that is self-funded and runs 100% on volunteerism. The purpose is to ensure, as a community, there is a safe and wholesome after-prom event where our children and young adults can attend that provides an exciting and safe party atmosphere...and keeps them off the road.

We are in the process of planning activities to provide an enjoyable alcohol and drug free alternative celebration following our prom. This is an ambitious project.

To date, we have 15 +/- volunteers from the junior class to work the evening of after-prom. We are in need of 40 parents in total to move forward with this event. If we do not have the required number of volunteers, we will not be able to have an after-prom.

I am now opening this up to **Junior and Senior** parents. Clarke Community High School will hold its annual **After-Prom on Saturday, April 24**th **beginning at 11pm and ending at 5am.** We need volunteers in the following areas:

- 1. Games
- 2. Security (watching all exits to ensure no one leaves the building)
- 3. Food

Please email <u>carolinefhicks@gmail.com</u> and let me know if you are available for this event and in which area you would like to work. Thank you in advance for volunteering your time to ensure our kids have a safe and enjoyable after-prom event!

Sincerely,

The After-Prom Committee